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Advisory 
October 18, 2016 
 
Subject:  

Temporary gas connections on residential meter sets   
 

Background: 

In the past, ATCO has provided a lockable luboseal valve and quick connection downstream of the meter, to facilitate the 
use of temporary construction heat and unlocking permanent house gas lines upon completion of an acceptable gas 
inspection.  

Advisory: 

As of October 1, 2016, ATCO is no longer installing a lockable luboseal valve and temporary gas quick connection 
downstream of the meter. Builders and installers intending to use a gas hose and construction heaters connected to gas 
piping at the gas meter are now responsible for supplying their own quick connection. 

With the removal of the lockable luboseal valve, it is the installer’s responsibility to ensure the piping or tubing system is 
gas-tight and to perform pressure tests in accordance with CSAB149.1-15 Clause 6.22.2. 

Note: 

For further information on temporary construction heat please refer to The City of Calgary’s temporary construction heat 
advisory. 

 

http://www.calgary.ca/PDA/pd/Documents/building/advisories/BR-advisory-temporary-construction-heat.pdf
http://www.calgary.ca/PDA/pd/Documents/building/advisories/BR-advisory-temporary-construction-heat.pdf

